

OFFICE OF THE PROVOST

Faculty Success Newsletter



THIS WEEK! The Student Experience Survey opens Wednesday at 8:00am. Students have distinct, valuable insight to offer about the teaching and learning experience at UO and should be encouraged to submit their surveys.

University Communications is also encouraging students to share their feedback, but we still need your help. Be sure to emphasize to students that their feedback matters to you and, if you can, allow class time in week 10 for survey submission.

Check out the <u>Instructor Guide to the Student Experience Survey</u> for more ideas for increasing response rates and to find the new Instructor Dashboard to see your feedback over time.

Surveys close on Monday, December 5 at 6:00am, so communicate with your students early and often about submitting feedback.

OPPORTUNITIES & DEADLINES

APPLY! UO Leadership Academy: This <u>participatory leadership</u> <u>development program</u> will help enhance your skills as a leader in your department, classroom, research lab, communnity, or professional associations. Promoted Career Facuty, as well as associate and full professors should consider:

- Inquiring about the program
- <u>Applying for this professional development opportunity</u>
- Exploring the objectives and curriculum

Sabbatical Planning: Planning for sabbatical? <u>Join this virtual</u> <u>Q&A session</u> on November 28 to help you plan for a future

Sabbatical Planning Q&A

Monday, November 28 10:00 to 10:50am on Zoom

Join this virtual session to help you plan for a future sabbatical proposal or finalize your application for this cycle.

New Guidance for Post-Tenure Reviews

Tuesday, December 6 1:00 to 1:50pm on Zoom

Join this virtual Q&A to clarify the new guidance for posttenure reviews described in the 2022 Collective Bargaining Agreement

Neurodiverse Instructors & Teaching: An Affinity Group Discussion

Tuesday, December 6 1:00 to 2:00pm on Zoom

Neurodivergent instructors are invited to come together and discuss ways to create neuro-inclusive classroom environments.

Science Teaching Journal Club

Thursdays 9:00am to 9:50pm LISB 217 or Zoom

Introduction to Pressbooks & Publishing Open Books

Thursday, December 1 11:00 to 12:00pm on Zoom

<u>sabbatical proposal</u> or finalize your application for this cycle. Both tenured and career faculty are eligible to apply for a sabbatical.

New Guidance for Post-Tenure Reviews: Join Gabe Paquette, vice provost for academic affairs, on December 6 as he <u>clarifies</u> the new guidance for post-tenure reviews described in the 2022 Collective Bargaining Agreement.

Undergraduate Research Symposium: The participation registration form for the <u>Undergraduate Research Symposium</u> is open! Undergraduate students from all academic fields should be encouraged to explore this opportunity and share their research.

Preparing for the 118th Congress: Setting Federal Research Funding Priorities & Advocacy: All faculty engaged in research are invited to attend this virtual presentation on December 1 to ask questions and discuss reserach funding opportunities. Cosponsored by the Office of the Vice President for Research and Innovation (OVPRI) and Government Community Relations.

Learn about UO Libraries' pilot of an open textbook publishing platform, Pressbooks.

Schedule a Consultation

TEP and UO Online are here to support you in your teaching.

1258 University of Oregon, Eugene OR 97403-1258 P: 541-346-3186 | F: 541-346-2023

You are being sent this message based on your affiliation with the University of Oregon.

Share this email:





This email was sent to .

To continue receiving our emails, please add us to your address book.

Unsubscribe

Having trouble viewing this email? View this email online.

Subscribe to our email list.